
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

 

SPECIAL SESSION MINUTES 

 

FEBRUARY 24, 2014 

 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in Special Session on 
Monday, February 24, 2014 at 3:30 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room, 2nd 
Floor, City Hall, 250 N. 5th Street.  Those present were Councilmembers Bennett 
Boeschenstein, Marty Chazen, Jim Doody, Duncan McArthur, Phyllis Norris, Barbara 
Traylor Smith, and President of the Council Sam Susuras.  Also present were City 
Manager Rich Englehart, City Attorney John Shaver, Deputy City Manager Tim Moore, 
Fire Chief Ken Watkins, and Parks and Recreation Director Rob Schoeber. 
 
Council President Susuras called the meeting to order. 
 
Councilmember Traylor Smith moved to go into Executive Session to Discuss the 
Purchase, Acquisition, Lease, Transfer, or Sale of Real, Personal, or Other Property 
Interest Under Section 402 (4)(a) of the Open Meetings Law Relative to a Fire Station 
Location and Possible Park Land and Matters that may be Subject to Negotiations, 
Developing Strategy for Negotiations, and/or Instructing Negotiators Under Section 
402(4)(e), of the Open Meetings Law Relative to the Airport.  Councilmember McArthur 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
The City Council convened into executive session at 3:32 p.m. 
 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, MMC 
City Clerk 
 


